Outreach@ob'lective.com
From: .

Sent: Monday, 15 May 2017 1:16 PM
To: Nuray Duran
Subject: RE: Request to review of applicant's response to submissions for the Sandstone

Precinct, 23-33 Bridge Street & 35-39 Bridge Street, Sydney.

Hi Nuray,

Roads and Maritime notes the application is unlikely to have a significant impact on the classified road network and
therefore does not have any specific recommended conditions for incorporation to the determination. However
please note the TFNSW CBD Coordination Office will provide a response under separate correspondence in this
regard."

Regards,

Jana Jegathesan
Land Use Planner
CBD & East Precinct, Network Safety
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